
secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday 20th January 2023
This half term our school focus is: Trust

Dates for your Diary:
Monday 30th January – 7.30pm FoFS Meeting
Friday 3rd February- Number Day- come to school dressed as something number-related, see below! 
Monday 13th-18th February –Half Term- school closed to pupils.
Wednesday 22nd February – Phonics Open Afternoon 2.30pm more details to follow

Thursday 2nd March- World Book (Dress-up!) Day- note change of date.
Tuesday 14th March- Bags2School collection- more details to follow.
Friday 17th March – Comic Relief –more details to follow.
Friday 31st March – End of Spring Term.
Monday 17th April – Start of Summer Term.

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Lucy and Sol
Starfish- Ted and Coralie
Seals- Freja and Morven

Dolphins- Ella-Rose and William
Congratulations Everybody!

Attendance

Seahorses: 100%
Starfish: 94.6%

Seals: 93.3%
Dolphins: 100%

Well done Seahorses and 
Dolphins !
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Friends of Flushing
Our lovely Friends of Flushing
School are holding their next

meeting on
Monday 30th January at 7.30pm

[online].
All parents or carers are welcome

to attend-
just email:  

friends.flushing.sch@gmail.co.uk
for the link to the meeting!

We are delighted to be 
joining in with this year’s 

NSPCC Number Day 
festivities.

We are asking that your 
child wear something 

‘number-related’ to school 
on this day! 
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Water bottles are currently available 
from the office to be purchased at a 

cost of £1.50.  

Breakfast Club

Just a reminder, Breakfast 
Club starts at 8.00am. 

Should you wish your child 
to eat breakfast during the 
club; please ensure they 
arrive before 8.20am. 

As this is when breakfast 
is cleared away so the 

children can go
outside to play.  

Your support in this matter 
is greatly appreciated.   

Cross Country
The cross-country held today at 

Penryn College was a great 
success! The children came back 

muddy, tired but ecstatic!
Thank you so much to all the staff 

and parents who helped and 
supported  today, they had such a 

fabulous time!


